Dear Minister,

every Saturday, the "Saturday Mothers" hold a peace-
ful vigil in Galatasaray Square in Istanbul, demanding
investigation into the fate of their "disappeared" relati-
ves. They are regularly attacked by the police, many
participants are forcibly detained - although the Turkish
Constitutional Court ruled that the ban of the vigils vio-
lates the right to peaceful assembly. Notwithstanding
this, some "Saturday Mothers" and supporters are still
facing trial for violating the Law on Assemblies.

| urge you to ensure that the Court's ruling is respect-
ed and that the "Saturday Mothers" can hold their
vigils unhindered, as well as efforts are made to clarify
the fate of the "disappeared", that perpertrators are
brought to justice, and that the persecutution of the
"Saturday Mothers" is stopped.

Respectfully,
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